
Junior Kindergarten Newsletter
Week of November 1, 2021

Academics
1. We will start learning more

letters this week.  Letter N will
be our focus this week and
next due to our shortened
school week.

2. In math I am going to start a
unit on sorting.  I will continue
working on numbers 6-10.

3. Since it is All Saints week we
will continue learning  about
some popular Saints.

4. I am going to begin a science
unit on day/night, sun/moon,
morning/afternoon/evening,
and nocturnal animals.  This
will last for several weeks.

Books
“Owl Babies: by Martin Waddell,
“Little Owl’s Night” by Divya
Srinivasan and other non-fiction
books about owls and other
nocturnal animals
Other

1. Report cards will be coming. I
have been completing some
assessments and will also
send the results of those home
on Wednesday as well as a
short anecdotal note regarding
your child’s progress.  This can
be the springboard for our
discussion at conferences.

2. School Pictures:  Wednesday
November 3rd.

3. Parent Teacher conferences
are  coming up on November
4th and 5th.  There will be an
early dismissal on Thursday
the 4th and no school on the
5th in order to hold
conferences.

4. Please make sure that your
child has a mask that fits over
their mouth and nose.  Also
remind your child that it is
really important that they keep
the mask above their nose.
We are all getting tired of
wearing them but it is very
important that they wear it
properly.

Yours in Christ,
Christine Shank
Junior Kindergarten Teacher
Charlottesville Catholic School
c.shank@cvillecatholic.org


